
Helen Holden Named Chair of the DRI Employment and
Labor Law Committee

Spencer Fane is pleased to announce attorney Helen Holden’s appointment as Chair
of the DRI Employment and Labor Law Committee. She enters this new leadership
role after serving as the Committee’s Vice Chair since 2022.

DRI is the largest international membership organization of attorneys defending the
interests of business and individuals in civil litigation. Through its membership,
resources, and advocacy, DRI seeks to enhance the skills, effectiveness, and
professionalism of defense attorneys while improving the justice system.

In her new role, Helen will play a vital part in DRI’s continued growth and prominence,
advancing the organization’s core values of education, justice, balance, economics,
professionalism, and diversity. As head of one of DRI’s most active committees, she
will help provide education, shared expertise, professional development, and
networking opportunities to labor and employment members that include outside
counsel, in-house counsel, human resource professionals, and liability insurance
claims professionals.

At Spencer Fane, Helen helps businesses successfully navigate federal and state
employment laws to positively impact company culture. Her diverse industry
experience and focus on management-side employment law spans construction,
real estate, manufacturing, technology, health care, distribution, and the retail and
service sectors.

Learn more about DRI here.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/helen-holden/
https://www.dri.org/

